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Travel Advisory: State Road 200 Lane Closure Schedule 

 
Yulee, Fla. – This advisory is to inform community leaders and interested parties about upcoming 

scheduled lane closures, traffic shifts and other construction activity on State Road 200/A1A. For a 

complete list of scheduled lane closures in northeast Florida, interested parties may visit 

www.NFLRoads.com/TrafficReport.  

 

Drivers can also set up real-time traffic alerts from FL511, a free service offered by the Florida 

Department of Transportation (FDOT). Motorists can visit www.FL511.com or download the FL511 app 

on a smart device for this up-to-date information. 

 

The Florida Department of Transportation has permitted multiple lane closures as part of the State Road 

200/A1A improvement projects. Below are several lane closures planned for September 4 through 

September 11, weather permitting. Certain activities may require unexpected lane closures for the safety 

of both drivers and construction workers.  

 

Daytime lane closures: 

Interstate 95: 

• The northbound inside lane of I-95 from one mile south of the State Road 200 off ramp is 

expected to be closed Tuesday, September 8 through Thursday, September 10 from 9:30 a.m. to 

3:30 p.m. This closure will not impact any ramps. 

State Road 200: None at this time.  

Nighttime lane closures: 

Interstate 95: 

• The northbound outside lane ofI-95 one mile south of the State Road 200 off-ramp is expected to 

be closed Tuesday, September 8 from 7 p.m. to 6 a.m. This will not impact any ramps. 

• The northbound outside lane of I-95 south one mile south of the State Road 200 off-ramp is 

expected to be closed Wednesday, September 9 from 7 p.m. to 6 a.m. This will not impact any 

ramps. 

• The southbound inside lane of I-95 one mile south of the State Road 200 off-ramp is expected to 

be closed Wednesday, September 9 and Thursday, September 10 from 7 p.m. to 6 a.m. This will 

not impact any ramps. 
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• The southbound inside lane of I-95 one mile south of State Road 200 off-ramp is expected to be 

closed Thursday, September 10 from 7 p.m. to 6 a.m. This will not impact any ramps. 

State Road 200: 

• The intersection of Stat Road 200 at Arrigo Boulevard is expected to be closed Tuesday, August 

8 through Friday, September 11 from 9 p.m. to 6 a.m. 
• The westbound left lane of State Road 200 from Harry Green Road to County Road 107/ O’Neil 

Scott Road is expected to be closed Thursday, September 10 from 9 p.m. to 6 a.m. 
• The westbound left lane of State Road 200 from Peeples Road to Felmor Road is expected to be 

closed Friday, September 11 from 9 p.m. to 6 a.m. 
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